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Executive Committee Report for November 2017 

 

The Executive Committee of the Faculty Senate met on November 15, 2017. 

 

In addition to regular monthly reports by staff senate, student government, the faculty senate 

chair, and standing committees, the XC met with the following guests, and discussed the 

following items: 

 

Evaluation of Course Fees 

The Task Force on Tuition and Fee Setting (TFTFS) is currently discussing the option of placing 

a question on the end of semester course evaluation in order to obtain direct student feedback 

about the usefulness of a course fee.  While the XC supports the evaluation of course fees, there 

is great concern about the evaluation of fees occurring on these teaching evaluations. It has been 

recommended that fee evaluation occur through an exit interview, or some other means of 

evaluation.  

 

Susan Howarth, Vice Provost/Chief Budget Officer in the Office of Planning and Budget, 

attended the meeting and presented the financial results for the 1st Quarter of FY 2018, as well as 

a review of audited financial statements from FY 2017. Those two reports will be attached to this 

report. 

 

Other Vice-Chair Activities in November include: 

XC Meeting with President Postel 

Pre-Senate meeting with Enid Trucios-Haynes, Tracy Eells and Provost Dale Billingsly 

Pre-Senate meeting with Lee Smith  

TFTFS Meeting 

BAC Meetings 

CAP Meeting 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Krista Wallace-Boaz 

Executive Committee of the Faculty Senate, Chair 

Faculty Senate, Vice-Chair 

 

 
  
 


